Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 4:56 PM

To: Thomas, Miriam A - MUN

Cc: Hoverman, Robert R - DNR

Subject: Introduction of DNR Vapor Intrusion Investigation - Oakfield Properties, BRRTS #02-20-202649
Miriam,

Thanks for speaking with me this afternoon. As discussed, DNR is continuing the next phase of environmental
investigation work regarding contamination at 201 North Main Street, known as “Oakfield Properties”. Today we are
sending introductory letters to five residential property owners with request for access for our environmental
consultant, The SIGMA Group, to sample the air within and beneath their homes for chemical vapors. The addresses are
213 North Main Street, 106, 116 & 206 East Church Street and 185 North First Street. | will email you a PDF of the letters
when available.

Part of the investigation includes sampling the air within the sanitary sewers. Our staff will reach out to Earl to
coordinate this work.

As we proceed with this phase of the investigation, please feel free to contact me or Rob Hoverman, our DNR Vapor
Intrusion Expert that will be overseeing this investigation. Rob is copied on this email. You can view additional
information for this site on our electronically available database, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment Tracking
System (BRRTS) on the Web (BOTW) at the following link for this specific site: WDNR EM/RR BOTW (wi.gov)

Thanks again for your time.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jennifer Borski

(she/her/hers)

Vapor Intrusion Team Leader / Hydrogeologist

Remediation & Redevelopment Program / Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

625 E. County Road Y, STE. 700, Oshkosh, W1 54901-9731

Cell Phone: (920) 360-0853

jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov
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